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I've been a Nort Portland resident for 17 years--11 of them in the Portsmouth 

neighborhood that neighbors PIR. Portsmouth has more children per capita than 

almost anywhere else in the city. The asthma rates are high. 

 

We have some of the worst air quality in the city due to factories (including the 

Malarkey formaldehyde leak), proximity to the I5, and yes, due to the fumes from 

PIR. 

 

It is enough to live with all this unregulated air pollution, and with the very loud sound 

pollution every weekend that PIR brings. But this: this is something that can be done 

to improve our air quality. PLEASE BAN LEADED FUEL. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  


